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The new Performance Standards are Coming!!

You are invited to help set the standard

for 'Proficiency' in the new 

K-5 Literacy and Numeracy 

Performance Standards

Interested?

Learn more via Zoom:

Mon. May 10, 12:05-12:35

Tues. May 11, 3:15-3:45

Thur. May 13, 3:15-3:45

Attending one of these meetings 
does not commit you to 

participating.

Your contribution now and/or later will help establish the 
provincial standard for student proficiency.

Spring (May-June) 2021
Options:
1. Submit samples of student work demonstrating 

proficiency in any aspect of the draft Performance 
Standards.  

a. Include your justification on provided forms.
b. Submit student work without justifying your 

thinking to the District Lead Team
2. Collaborate with the District Lead Team to analyse 

submitted student samples.

Fall (Sept-Dec) 2021

Join colleagues in a more formalized study and 
collection of exemplars demonstrating proficient 
student work.

The structure for this collaboration will be 
developed with input from participating teachers.

Once interest is determined, parameters will be 
set.

For registration, email michellabraun@prn.bc.ca.  Include which session  you wish to attend.

Choose any or all options.

mailto:mbraun@prn.bc.ca

